
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board meeting to the Council meeting of 1 July 2004 

3. MAIN ROAD CAUSEWAY PLANTING 
 
 The Board considered a report: 
 
 1. informing the Board of the results of community consultation regarding proposed planting on the 

causeway from Mt Pleasant Community Centre to Beachville Road; and 
 
 2. seeking the Board’s support for the project.   
 
 The Board decided to oppose the proposed planting on the causeway from Mt Pleasant Community 

Centre to Beachville Road. 
 
 It was then moved that the Board recommend to the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee 

that low ground cover, not requiring planter boxes, be explored for the area. 
 
 The motion was declared carried on a division by 7 votes to 2, the voting being as follows: 
 
 For (7): Bob Todd, Linda Rutland, Yani Johanson, Denis O’Rourke, Brendan Smith, 

David Cox and Shirley Fairhall. 
 
 Against (2):` Anna Crighton and John Freeman. 
 
 (Note:  Rod Cameron abstained from voting on this motion.) 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


